
 
                

Village Board of Trustees Meeting – CANCELED 
Municipal Building Board Room, 120 E Progress Street 

Tuesday, January 3, 2023 – 7:00 PM 
 

 
 

 

Public Notice:  

 

The Village of Arthur meeting 

regularly scheduled for Tuesday, 

January 3, 2023, has been  

CANCELED  

due to lack of agenda items to be 

discussed.  

 

The next meeting for the Village of 

Arthur Board of Trustees will be held 

January 16, 2023, at 7:00 p.m. 

  

Happy New Year! 


